
PUBLIC NOTICE
The City of Crossville Beer Board will meet on
Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at 5:15 p.m. at
Crossville City Hall located at 392 N. Main St.
to review violations of the City of Crossville
Beer Code pertaining to the sale of beer to a
person under twenty-one (21).

Valerie Hale, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee
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